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CITY OF YAKIMA 
NOTICE OF CLOSED RECORD PUBLIC HEARING 
Rezone of Property at 113 & 115 N. 56th Avenue  

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Yakima City Council will conduct a Closed Record 
Public Hearing to consider the Planning Commission’s recommendation on the 
application submitted by Datal Properties LLC to rezone 113 and 115 N. 56th Avenue 
from Single-Family Residential (R-1) to Large Convenience Center (LCC) for a non-
project rezone. 
 
Said closed record public hearing will be held Tuesday, November 13, 2018 at 6:30 
p.m. or as soon thereafter, in the Council Chambers at City Hall located at 129 North 
2nd Street, Yakima, WA. 
 
Closed Record Hearing means the public is invited to testify on the existing Planning 
Commission’s records but will not be allowed to introduce any new information.  
 
Dated this 19th day of October, 2018. 
 

Sonya Claar Tee, CMC 
City Clerk 

 
Mailed: On or before October 26, 2018 




